
Drinking Water Warning  BOIL YOUR WATER BEFORE USING   
   

HIERVAN EL AGUA ANTES DE USARLA.   

HAGA QUE ALGUIEN LO TRADUZCA PARA USTED, O HABLE CON ALGUIEN QUE LO   

ENTIENDA   

   

DUE TO WATER BREAK   
The Northern Cambria Municipal Authority repaired a water break near the 1300 block of Chestnut Avenue on 

February 20, 2024.  This caused a boil water notice for approximately 370 customers in that area who 

experienced low or no water during that time.     

A second repair is needed on February 21, 2024 in the same location. Customers who were affected on 

February 20th, 2024 will again experience low and/or no water for approximately 1-2 hours.   

   

What Should I do?   
   

DO NOT DRINK THE WATER WITHOUT BOILING IT FIRST.  Bring all water to a rolling boil,   

let it boil for one minute, and let it cool before using; or use bottled water.  You should use boiled or bottled 

water for drinking, making ice, washing dishes, brushing teeth, and food preparation until further notice. 

Boiling kills bacteria and other organisms in the water.     

   

People with severely compromised immune systems, infants, and some elderly may be at increased risk.  These 

people should seek advice about drinking water from their health care providers.    

   

WHAT HAPPENED? WHAT IS BEING DONE?   

The Northern Cambria Municipal Authority discovered a water break near the 1300 block of Chestnut Avenue. 

Since there will be negative pressure and homes will be without water for a short time, a boil water notice is 

necessary.  We will post a corrected notice to the homes affected after 2 rounds of sampling is completed.     

   

We will inform you when all corrective actions have been completed and when you no longer need to boil your 

water.   

  For more information, please contact:         Northern Cambria Municipal Authority   

                                                                     1202 Philadelphia Avenue   

                                                                     Northern Cambria, PA  15714    

                   (814) 948-5791                                                                      

   

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have 

received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses).  You 

can do this by positing this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.   

  

This notice is being sent to you by the Northern Cambria Municipal Authority   
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